
 

 

10th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Mathematics Workshop 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a mathematics workshop on Wednesday 23rd January from 

9.15am to 10am in the Nursery. The purpose of this workshop is to gain a better understanding of 

how the Nursery delivers mathematics sessions through short, fun and interactive games.  

 

We will talk about how you can help support your child at home, and show you simple resources which 

can be used to do so. We will also be giving out a helpful resource pack for you to take and use with 

your child at home.  

 

We would appreciate if you could fill in and return the slip below to your child’s keyworker so that we 

can get a rough idea of numbers. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon & Khadijah Iqbal 

Nursery Teachers  

 

 
Nursery Mathematics Workshop 

 
Child’s Name:_________________________________ Keyworker:_______________ 
 
 
I will / will not be attending the maths workshop on Wednesday 23rd November (please circle)  
 
 
Signed (Parent /Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 


